COUNTY OF EL PASO

HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

ROBERT M. ALMANZAN

DIRECTOR
MEMORANDUM
TO: Civil Service Commissioners
FROM.: Robert M. Almanzén, Human Resources Director

SUBJECT: CIVIL SERVICE MEETING

DATE: December 3, 2001

Because no agenda items were received, there will be no meeting for the month of December. See
you next year on January 8, 2002. Have a safe and joyous New Year!

ce: Dolores Briones, County Judge
Members of Commissioners Court
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